
 

 

February 10, 2016 

 

Brent J. Fields, Secretary 
United States Securities and Exchange Commission 
100 F Street, NE 
Washington, DC 20549-1090 

 

RE: Investors Exchange (IEX) LLC; Application for Registration as a National 
Securities Exchange           

 

Dear Mr. Fields,  

I am writing this letter in support of the application for IEX to become a Stock Exchange.   

IEX has very clearly identified the problems within the current system and has developed a 
fair and equal opportunity to all investors; the only choice is to approve the application for 
IEX. 

To not approve this application would represent a prejudicial injustice to all investors.  The 
general public believes in IEX and wants to invest through them.  Only if IEX becomes an 
Exchange can the general public exercise this right.  

Please act in the best interests of individual investors and approve the application for IEX 
to become a National Securities Exchange. 

Yours truly, 

 

Carol Street 
Investor 


